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INTRODUCTION 

• Food regime perspective 

• Macro political economy framework 

• Considerable number of scholars tackling China/soy-meat: 
Oliveira, Schneider, Sharma, Wesz, Peine and others 

• Our focus here is on the direct involvement of China and 
Chinese firms in the Brazilian soy chain and related activities 

• The presentation is based on fieldwork in the principal soy 
producing State of Mato Grosso – interviews with large-scale 
farmers, traders and research institutes 

• Basic source for investments, the Brazil-China Business 
Council (CEBC)- complemented by exhaustive research in 
newspapers and specialized journals 

 

 



BASIC QUESTIONS 

• Significance of soy for China 

• What is the nature of Chinese involvement – economic 
opportunities or food security? 

• What is the focus – playing the market, contractualisation, 
land, FDI in the soy chain? 

• How has the soy boom in Brazil affected farmers? 

• What changes if any are occurring in the competitive 
environment? 

• What is the impact of Chinese involvement on the traditional 
dominant players? 

 



RAPIDLY GROWING PRESENCE OF CHINA IN THE 
SOY CHAIN AND ITS LOGISTICS 

• COFCO – Nidera, Noble 

• HUNAN DAKANG, (PENGXIN) – Fiagril, Belagricola 

• CITIC – Dow Seeds Brazil; CHEMCHINA - Syngenta 

• Direct Sourcing of Soy with Farmers: 

• In 2014, 80% controlled by ABCD group but In 2017, 50% 

• Examples: ADM down from 50% to 30%. Cargill “disappeared”,  
Drefyus “ declining but continues to be present”, Bunge “still 
dominant but with declining share”  

• Grain Exports: 2014 ABCD exported 46% of Brazil´s grains to China 
but in 2015 COFCO and Asian traders accounted for 45% and ABCD 
37% 

• Logistics: hidrovia and rail 

 



FINDINGS 

• Chinese investment already serious challenge to traditional, 
ABCD, traders 

• In for the long haul with deep pockets 

• China, now heavily involved up and downstream and moving 
into infrastructure/logistics 

• In soy, Brazil is heavily dependent on Chinese demand 

• Chinese position strengthening at time of great economic and 
political fragility in Brazil 

• Many benefits: increase competition, infrastructure.. 

• But grain export model limited as regional development 
strategy and with severe negative social and environmental 
impacts 

 


































